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PARENT TEACHER MEETINGS 

If you have missed signing up for one these meetings, which are taking place next week, 

please speak to your child’s teacher or the office.  It is important for teachers to give you 

an update on how your child is doing both socially and academically, now that we are 

just over half way through the school year. 

STAFFING UPDATE 

As you know, Allie Judge is leaving Lodge Lane at the end of this term.  We have 

appointed Mrs Rachel Campbell to take over on a Monday and Tuesday in Panda Class. 

                     WORLD BOOK DAY 

As you know from the February newsletter, we are celebrating World Book Day 

on Thursday 7th and Friday 8th March. 

On Thursday, we have a fairy tale theme and on Friday pyjama day- dressing up is 

optional and there are some ideas on the February newsletter.  If your child does not 

want to dress up, please send them in their school uniform. 

On Thursday, we have a World Book Day themed menu (see end of newsletter).  

             SAFEGUARDING 

Because of our day-to day contact with the children we are particularly well 

placed to observe outward signs of abuse, changes in behaviour or failure to 

develop. We have a duty to protect children from abuse; however, our role is 

in recognition and referral, not investigation or intervention. We are required by law to 

follow procedures laid down by the Norfolk Safeguarding Children Partnership if we see 

signs, which suggest that one of our pupils may have been the victim of abuse.  



 

  

 

Use of the procedures in this way is an obligation placed on the school by legislation and 

in no way infers that any parent/ carer is being accused of wrong-doing. 

Lodge Lane is registered with Operation Encompass.  This means that Norfolk Police will 

contact the school concerning any domestic incidents which involve the families of our 

children the day after the incident occurred. 

Our designated safeguarding leads at Garrick Green are: 

Rebecca Dewing 

Nici Bragger 

Shelley Leggett 

Rachael Aitken 

 

                                    COMIC RELIEF 

 

We will be raising money for Comic Relief on Friday 15th March.  We will be having an 

optional non-uniform day where children should donate a suggested minimum of £1. 

 

We will not be selling red noses in school again this year.  The red noses that are 

available to purchase from Amazon for £2 are suitable for children over the age of 3 and 

are recyclable.   

 

If children want to have a red nose with face paints, a sticker etc. instead of the official 

red nose then of course, that is fine.  If your child is not joining in then please send them 

in their normal school uniform. 

EASTER 

We finish for Easter on Wednesday 27th March at 3pm and  

school starts again on Monday 15th April. 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

MARCH 

4th March YR Parent/Teacher meetings 8.30-10am  
2-3.30pm  

Panda and Tiger Parents 

5th March  Y1 Parent/Teacher meetings 8.30-10am  
2-3.30pm 

Owl and Turtle Parents (Turtle 
times will vary) 

6th March  Parent/Teacher meetings 4-6.30pm  All year groups  

7th March  World Book Day including themed 
menu  

See details above.  

8th March  Pyjama Day See details above.  

8th March  Y2 Parent/Teacher meetings 8.30-10am 
2-3.30pm 

Hedgehog and Rockhopper 
Penguin parents  

15th March  Comic Relief   

27th March  END OF TERM  
School re-opens  
Monday 15th April 2024 



 

  
 



 

  

 

 



 

  

  



 

  

 



 

  

 

 


